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Dr. Jan van Wagtendonk 


U. S Geological Survey


Biological Resources Division


Yosemite National Park, CA 95318





Dr. Nate Stephenson


Dr. Jon Keeley


Sequoia & Kings Canyon Field Station


Three Rivers, CA 93271-9700





Dear Jan, Nate and Jon,





At long last here is a document that I hope you will accept as the final report on our Sierra Nevada Global Change fire climatology project.  I apologize again for the time it has taken us to produce this report.  





As you will note, the body of the report is written as a draft manuscript submission to a peer reviewed journal.  Although all of  basic data presentation and results description elements are present in this draft, I recognize that it needs plenty of work, especially in the introduction and discussion sections.  I hope that some feedback from you three and others interested in this work will help me and my co-authors with the revision.  





You will also note that we have included appendices with printouts of the basic data summary sheets from our fire history analysis software, fire chronology charts for each site, and a summary of the status of the giant sequoia fire history work.  Magnetic disks with the basic data files are also included.





As you know, we still have a backlog of work to do on the truly massive fire history collections we have obtained from the Sierras over these many years of work.  The quantity and quality of this material has exceeded our expectations, as well as the time and resources to analyze all of it.  I truly believe that Chris Baisan and I will be studying (and, publishing!) from this treasure trove of specimens and data for the rest of our scientific careers.  I am hopeful that continuing intellectual support (and perhaps financial) will continue to flow from NPS/BRD, as it so generously has over the past decade+ of our association.





If this report satisfies the technical requirements for the project, I am hoping that you will sign off as soon as possible on the final payment to the University of Arizona.  I am under some pressure from our Sponsored Projects department and the VP for research over my tardiness on this report and the delayed payment.  Please let me know right away if you think I need to do something else to wrap it up.





Sincerely,











Thomas W. Swetnam


Assoc. Professor of Dendrochronology
